

Bexley Grammar School

Danson Lane, Welling, Kent, DA16 2BL A Specialist Language College and IB World School

Tel: 020 8304 8538

email: enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk

May 2018

Dear Student

A Level and IB Certificate Presentation - Wednesday 11th July 2018

The school would like to have the opportunity to present you with your A Level or International Baccalaureate Certificates following your success in last summer's examinations.

A number of last year's Upper Sixth did receive recognition for their outstanding academic achievements at the Speech Day in July, but we also want to acknowledge and celebrate the exam success of the whole year group.

We therefore invite you to attend a Certificate Presentation at:

6.00 pm for light refreshments ~ 6.30 pm prompt for Presentation on Wednesday I Ith July

There will be an opportunity to meet staff again and to renew acquaintances with a large number of your year group. Some light refreshments, including wine and soft drinks, will be offered. Please try to attend if possible: this invitation is also extended to your parents who we hope will also be able to join us, for this formal, highly enjoyable event.

Please click on the link below to make your return electronically:

2018 Certificate Presentation Evening

If you are unable to attend, we will keep the certificates until a convenient time for you to collect them from school. Please telephone beforehand and speak to the Exams Officer, Mrs Bono. We look forward to seeing you on 1 Ith July.

Yours faithfully,

C J Morris
Director of Sixth Form Studies